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ELECTION INFO TO THE MEMBERS OF ORANGECREST JAAF
It is that time of year when we hold our elections for the following season.   

The 2015 season.

Through the years, amazing people have been involved as board members, coaches, team parents, and have helped in so many, many ways! 

Have you ever thought you had an idea that could help the league?  

BRING IT!!
Have you ever been frustrated with the way something was done….or not done?   

BRING IT!!

Have you told yourself you needed to be more involved but were nervous about jumping in?   

BRING IT!!

From the president of the conference to the chain gang, this entire league is run by volunteers and YOU ARE NEEDED for this league to continue.  It’s just that simple. It cannot run without volunteers.   
The reward?  Kids playing football and cheering, being healthy, active, motivated to maintain good grades, making friends, learning sportsmanship, and families participating in their community!  

You can start out just learning the ropes!  BUT START!   You are needed! There are LOTS of positions needing to be filled for next season! 
Fill out the nomination form.  

Appreciate and contribute what you can!
and Cheer








